Marton

October 31, 1974

Lucy Lopez Chicano Studies Center 919 Columbia Avenue Clarement, California 91711

Dear Lucy,

I am working actively to assist you with the Chicana Conference logistics for the conference you want to host in California.

I have also given your name and phone number to Evey Chapa, Executive Director of the Chicana Research and Learning Center. She will be in touch with you and will absopprovide assistance.

I am enclosing the following:

- 1) Women's Studies Newsletter No. 5 Fall 1973
- 2) OUtline, First National Exploratory Conference on Chicano Sociolinguistics
- 3) Mialing lists on active women.

Please &et me know if we can assist you in any other manner. Sincerety,

Martha P. Cotera Deputy Director

MPC/mgd

Enc.